
...would like to thank all of our family, friends and 
Dad’s neighbors who were there when we needed 
assistance to care for our father and after his 
passing.  A special thank you to dad’s neighbors, 
Peggy Dungey and Brenda Ivans who gave so much 
of their time to make sure dad was comfortable and 
honor his wishes of passing at the family farm where 
he lived most of his life.  The family is very 
appreciative of Tom Hosford who spoke at dad’s 
graveside service along with everyone who shared 
stories & memories including all of the pallbearers 
who served in honor of our father.  We are very 
grateful to Mike Wright and the staff at the R.J. Fahy 
Funeral Home for helping our family with all of the 
arrangements and their support for both our father 
and our mother’s passing in the past few months.
It has been a very difficult time for our family.

 Nancy Harders, Janice Johnson, Penni Mills,
 Jenni Bliven & Families

The Family of Stuart Johnson


